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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

South Dakota Filings Up 5 Percent in 2024
In the first nine months of 2024 South Dakota bankruptcy filings
increased by five percent from the number of bankruptcies filed
in the first nine months of last year.

Additional Chapter 7 Trustee for South Dakota
Mary R. Jensen, the Acting United States Trustee for Region 12,
has asked us to pass along the following message:

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Robert L.
Meadors as a District of South Dakota Chapter 7 panel
trustee.  Mr. Meadors has practiced law in South Dakota
since 2002.  He regularly represents debtors and creditors
in bankruptcy and reorganization cases and maintains a
practice in the areas of civil and business litigation and
transactional matters.  Mr. Meadors is a member of the
State Bar of South Dakota's Debtor/Creditor Committee and
the District of South Dakota's Local Bankruptcy Rules
Committee.  Mr. Meadors will begin accepting assignment
of cases across the district in the near future, on a rotating
basis with fellow Chapter 7 Trustee Lee Ann Pierce. 
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